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Cupid, Sonia

From:

Sent: 21 March 2020 09:55

To: Quigley, Elaine; Planning

Subject: SC - M3/Trim - 24/03/2020 - Planning Appication.  2019/4826/P

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Mrs Quigley, 

Thank you for your email. I would like to comment further this application. The objection is set out below. 

 

"I have now read the evidence that the applicant have written in the hope of mitigating some of the complaints that have been raised against this applications. 

Reading these observations it seem that the main reason for the application has changed. Originally the application was for a shop with seating areas on the 

ground floor and the basement. I had suggested that the use was not clear. It now becomes apparent that this basement area is really a religious centre and on 

occasions will not shut until 10pm at night. This should not be allowed. I think therefore that this has been dishonest application and should be withdrawn or 

refused. A new application could then be presented emphasizing the true use of the area, which could then be reconsidered on its merits.” 

 

 

 


